
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Takeshima was under the jurisdiction of Shimane Prefecture 

Shimane Prefectural Notice No. 40 (February 22, 1905)  

Usagi Village (Now Taisha-cho, Izumo City, Shimane Prefecture), original 

[Takeshima Reference Room collection] 

Official notice that Takeshima had come under the jurisdiction of Shimane Prefecture.  

In accordance with the regulations governing the promulgation of official notices, the notice was posted on bulletin boards (309 

locations) at the Oki Island Government Office, and all county and municipal local public offices for all prefectural residents to see. 

It was also distributed to police stations and other public agencies.  


